
SPRITE	CLUB	OF	SA	
 

GENERAL MEETING 
 

5 JULY 2021 
 

MINUTES 
 

1. Welcome: Gordon Boyce warmly welcomed members to the July meeting 
and reminded those present to fill out the supplied Covid-19 Contact Tracing 
Record Form, if they were not able to utilize the QR COVIDSAFE App.  
 
Members were also requested to sign the Club’s Attendance Book.  
 
Welcome to new member Jess Robinson. 
 

2. Apologies: Paul Doube, Gary and Faye Brock, Gerard Miller. 
 
3. Minutes of the previous meeting: June 2021 minutes were posted on Club’s 

website. Gordon Boyce gave members a quick précis of the minutes. 
   

        Moved: Carole Tye, Seconded: Elaine Cardone 
     
4. Correspondence in: 

 
Magazines: Shannons Auction Catalogue (8-15 June 2021), Goblin’s Gazette 
(July 2021), MG Motoring (July 2021).  
 
Correspondence out: Nil 

 
      5.  Treasurer’s Report 
 

SPRITE CLUB OF SA FINANCIAL STATEMENT - JUNE 2021  
 
INCOME 
 
 Brought forward      $7880.76 
 Membership Fees          100.00 
 
 
TOTAL INCOME       $7980.76 
 
EXPENDITURE 
 
 Web Maintenance      $    96.00 
 
 
TOTAL EXPENDITURE      $    96.00 
 
TOTAL        $7884.76  
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TERM DEPOSIT ACCOUNT AS AT 2 JUNE 2021 
 
 Previous Amount              $11588.53 
 
 Gross Interest              $      23.12 
 
Amount invested at 0.40% for 6 months. Interest as at 
2 December 2021              $       11.65  
 
      Moved: Don Cardone 
      Seconded: Des Chebrel   

  
6. Social Events  

 
. A mid-week run is planned for 15 September 2021. 

 
7. Webmaster – Chris Brine absent, All ok. 

                            
8. Club Registration: 

 
Pat Miller attended a recent meeting of the Federation of Historic Motoring 
Clubs in place of Don Cardone. Pat reported that one signature only is 
required per day in an owner’s Log Book and that a ‘destination’ point not 
necessarily required just a general route to get there. 3,800 Log Books have 
been issued since May 2021!!     

 
9. Competition Report: 
 
 Pat Miller advised the Supersprint at The Bend was held on 27 June 2021, 3 

Sprite Club members attended, there were plenty of incidents with oil leaks 
aplenty causing many spin-offs. 

  
10. Clubbies SA Report: 

 
Barry Edson advised the Blackwood meeting was cancelled. The 3rd Sunday 
gathering at The Rez was coming up, all invited. 21st year of Clubmans. 
 

      11. Regalia: 
 

 A good range of merchandise is available via Club’s website and EFTPOS.  
 
       12. Library: 
 

Miles reminded members that a number of the Club’s library books are still 
outstanding and requested that these publications be returned for benefit of 
other members.  
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13.  General Business 

 
. Sprite Nationals, Easter 2022, at Wakefield Park, Goulburn NSW. 
 
. MSCA Mallala - 50th Sprite Year, Display and Parade Run, Oct/Nov.?? 

 
14.  Coming Events 
 
 July 18th - Hillclimb Round 3 TBA. 
 
 August 2nd - General Meeting 
 
 August 14/15 - Hillclimb Come ‘n’ Try Challenge Trophy. 
 
 August 15th - Slot Car Run, meet at The Rez, BYO picnic lunch. 
 
 August 29th - MSCA Supersprint at The Bend Motorsport Park, East Circuit. 
 
 September 11th - 49th Annual Dinner, Nemaste Restaurant, $40.00/head 
 
Annual Display Day at Glenelg regarded as too risky in current COVID environment 
due to concerns with the general public and QR sign-ins. Possible link with “All 
British Day” festivities and other options to be investigated. 
 
 
15.  For Sale: 

 
Parts:  Richard Sutherlands has 4 Sprite wire wheels for sale. 
 
    Russell Schmarr is after a 1275 head. 
 
    Chris Mignon is after a Sprite windscreen and surround fittings. 

      
The meeting closed at 8.50pm.        
	  


